2018-19 Sac High Midyear Parent Survey

Dear Sac High Families,

Please take a few minutes to complete this important survey. Parent satisfaction is a top priority for us.
We plan on using surveys regularly to help make our program better. Thank you for participating. We

truly value your feedback and partnership.

Please circle the grade level your child is in: 9 10

11

12

*If you have more than one child please complete more than one survey.

Please rate the following statements using the scale provided:

Statement

Strongly
Agree

Agree

Neutral

Disagree

Strongly
Disagree

1. My child’s classes meet my expectations of how a Sac High
classroom should run.

2. | have been contacted by my students’ advisory teacher at least
once this past quarter.

3. My child’s teachers clearly communicate expectations, both
academic and behavioral.

4. My child’s teachers communicate frequently and consistently.

5. My child’s teachers make me feel like part of a team dedicated
to making my child successful.

6. My child’s teachers clearly communicate results and how | can
help my child improve.

7. The school communicates frequently and consistently.

8.Sac High'’s front office staff make me feel welcome on campus.

9.Sac High’s non-teaching staff support my child’s learning.

10. Sac High’s culture is focused on students and their success.

11. The Weekly Dragon Packets & Newsletter help me stay
informed of my students grades, paychecks and big events
occurring on campus.

12. Sac High provides a safe environment for students to learn.

13. I would recommend my friends/colleagues enroll their child at
Sac High.

14. Overall, | am satisfied with Sac High.

Additional feedback:

Do you have any highlights you want to share about your experience with Sac High? (Comments may be posted on our

website)

Do you have any suggestions for what we can do better?

Additional questions, comments, or concerns (feel free to use the back):

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE FRONT OFFICE BY Friday, February 8th. THANK YOU!




